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NEAL PLOTKIN ANNOUNCES ENDORSEMENT OF CAMPAIGN FOR STATE 
SENATE BY STATE TREASURER SARAH GODLEWSKI 

Godlewski sees Plotkin with the vision needed to move us forward 
 

GLENDALE​ - Neal Plotkin, candidate for the Wisconsin State Senate District 8, today 
announced the endorsement for his campaign by Wisconsin State Treasurer Sarah 
Godlewski: 
 
Treasurer Godlewski stated, "I'm proud to endorse Neal Plotkin for State Senate. I know 
Neal can create the positive change we need in his district. From his commitment to 
educating the next generation, to his commitment to his community through his 
synagogue, he will bring a valuable voice to the State Senate. And as a fellow small 
business owner, I know he has the grit and dedication we need in Madison.”  
 
Plotkin commented, “We’re so excited to have the support of Wisconsin State Treasurer 
Sarah Godlewski in our race for the State Senate. In her 2018 election win, she earned 
the support of Democrats and Republicans across Wisconsin. Her work to protect 
taxpayer dollars, and increase efficiency in our state government has been outstanding. 
People like Sarah Godlewski are part of the next wave of Democratic Party leaders who 
are focused on solving problems, not engaging in partisan bickering. I’m honored to 
have her in my corner and look forward to working with her when I’m elected to the 
State Senate this November.”  
 

### 
 

Neal Plotkin is a small business owner in southeastern Wisconsin. He is also a substitute teacher at Nicolet High School in 
Glendale. He and his wife Nancy, a Registered Nurse, are Glendale residents and homeowners. They have three children and four 
grandkids. The general election will be held November 3, 2020. For more information about Neal, visit www.plotkinforsenate.com  
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